[School address]



Dear [Headteacher Name]

I write this letter on behalf of my son/daughter, [child’s name], in Year [7-11].

I understand that from September 2020, new regulations requiring that relationships and sex education (RSE) be taught in the school will take force but that schools may delay beginning RSE until the summer term of 2021 as per the announcement of the Department for Education on 4 June 2020.

I am also aware that as a statutory pre-condition to RSE being taught to my child, the school must consult with parents as to the contents of the school’s RSE policy and what it intends to teach my child.

Would you please let me know when that consultation will be taking place and what materials will be used as part of the teaching of RSE?

I am aware that time is of the essence as we have just now entered into September 2020. Given the potential impact of how and what will be taught as part of RSE will affect the manner in which I choose to raise my child in accordance with my Christian faith, I would urge the school to take the extension granted by the Department for Education to fully assess the needs of parents to ensure a robust consultation process.

Lastly, but importantly, the statutory guidance requires schools to teach RSE in a way that is both age appropriate and has due regard for the religious background of the pupils. This is in addition to the statutory obligation to respect the manner in which I/we seek to raise our child in accordance with our Christian faith. In that spirit, I do hope the school pays genuine regard to our faith and beliefs and moves forward with an RSE programme which does not undermine the values and beliefs we are instilling in our son/daughter at home. 

Kind regards,

[Parent(s) name]
